lat May, 1959

dr, B, Irving,
Department of Geology,
Box L, G.P.0,,
CANBERRA, A.C,T.

My dear Ted,

We shall not be long in Canberrs
but I should not like to miss talking te
you and making the soguaintance of your wife,
Thers is & ceremonial DMnner on 6th, but we
are free in the evening of Tth and, for aught
L know, on 5th when we shall arrive, no deubt
exhausted and at an umcertain heur, I should
say the 7th, if that 1s a free evening for you
and I hope you will have m grest desl to tell
ma about the geology of thie Continent, We
heve been admiring, but very ignorantly, the
magpes of Freoambrien material behind Adelaide,

Sincerely yours,

H. A, Flaher



